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9 March 2020 

Enquiries: Neil Beck 
Our Ref: OP 2018_2505/2 (944224) 

Your Ref: 1377 L02 

 

Jim Papas Civil Engineering Designer Pty Ltd 
PO Box 2347 
MAREEBA  QLD  4880 
 

Email:  admin@jpced.com.au 
 

Dear Sir 

Extension of Currency Period – Operational Works Approval OP2505/2018 

142R Tati Road Miallo 

 

In accordance with section 87 of the Planning Act 2016, please be advised that Council has 

extended the currency period of the approval up to 21 November 2021 as requested.  

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Neil Beck on telephone 07 4099 

9444. 

 

 
For  
Paul Hoye 
Manager Environment & Planning 

 


